
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Legal Notice 

Town of Sterling 

Zoning Board of Appeals 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 

The Sterling Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday,  

November 27, 2018 in Room 15 at the Sterling Town Hall, 1183 Plainfield Pike, Oneco, 

CT beginning at 6:30 p.m. to hear written and/or verbal comments on the following: 

 

Application #ZBA18-02 by Louis M. Magiera, Jr. for 71 Deerfield Drive, (Map 03832, 

Block 029, Lot 0091) for a variance to reduce Section 6.01 Well and Septic System 

Locations – Well – from seventy-five feet (75’) to thirty-five feet (35’) and to reduce 

Section 6.01 Well and Septic System Locations – Septic – from twenty-five feet (25’) to 

fifteen feet (15’) to construct a three (3) bedroom home. 

 

A copy of this application is available for review at Sterling Town Hall, 1183 Plainfield 

Pike, Oneco, CT during normal business hours. 

 

Dated this 8
th

 day of November 2018 at Sterling Town Hall, 1183 Plainfield Pike, Oneco, 

CT. 

 

Sterling Zoning Board of Appeals 

Stephen Offiler, Chairman 

Stacy Abua, Secretary 


